
 

 

 
Easter Blessing 

 
I am the 

Resurrection, 
And the life: 
He that 

Believeth in me, 
Though he were dead, 
Yet shall he live. 

 
John 11:25 



                                                              PRAYER LINE 

All requests to be submitted to Shelley Jones at shelley.j.jones8@gmail.com or            
614-425-7570.  For now, you can still  send emails to sjbailey19@gmail.com. 

Due to privacy issues, please make sure any prayer request is with consent of the      
person concerned.  Let the pastor know when her presence is needed.  If you wish to 
have prayer concerns lifted during the worship service, please email the church office.   

IMPORTANT DATES 

Easter Egg Hunt following today’s church service.  Meet up in the PCC playground area. 

April 12:  Stewardship Commission meeting 

April 13:  Mission Committee meeting 

April 16:  Blood Pressure Screening 

SUFFICIENT GRACE  

The First Presbyterian Church is supporting this mission by collecting items that are 
needed on an ongoing basis.  Collections will continue until May ... Thank you for your 
continuing support. 

 Granola Bars 

 Slim Jims 

 Individual size Trail Mix 

 Peanut Butter or Cheddar Cheese Sandwich Crackers 

 Pudding Cups 

A collection box is located in the narthex.  Contact Debbie Blaho at 614-736-5126 or   
Stephanie Huddleston at 740-506-0012 with any questions. 

WELCOME TABLE MEAL 

The next Welcome Table meal will be on April 20.  The prepared food will need to be 
delivered to the St. Paul AME Church on Center Street between 4:30-5:00 pm.  It is 
best if disposable pans are used.   If you still need a recipe, you can find additional 
copies on the table outside the parlor. 

 Meatloaf  

 Green Bean Casserole  

 Baked Bread (with no need for butter)  

 Oatmeal cookies ... (or any other dessert)  

Any questions, please contact Dolly McDonley at 740-852-7553.  Thank you! 

LOVING KINDNESS MEAL 

A new year ... another meal!  The church is hosting the Loving Kindness meal on      
April 17.  The following donations and volunteers are needed: 

 13 boxes Little Debbie oatmeal cookies (regular size) 

 5 large boxes of instant mashed potatoes (26-27 oz) 

 6 institutional size cans green beans 

 3-4 servers from 2-4:00 pm, in the church Narthex 

Please notify Debbie Blaho if you want to help (email: dblaho@columbus.rr.com, or 
call 614-736-5126).  Please have donations to the church by April 9.  Thank you. 

EASTER FLOWERS 

Thank you to all who ordered Easter Flowers and / or contributed to the Generation to 
Generation Fund.   

If you ordered a flower to take home, you may take it after the church service.  If you 
have signed up to deliver a flower after the church service, please see Rhonda Miller to 
see who you will need to deliver to.  Thank you. 

ONE GREAT HOUR OF SHARING 

If you would still like to make an offering to the One Great Hour of Sharing, you will 
find the envelopes on the small table that is located outside the parlor doors.  Thank 
you. 


